

LINDA LINGLE GOVERNOR

December 26, 2002

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President and Members of the Senate Twenty-Second State Legislature Hawaii State Capitol, Room 003 Honolulu, HI 96813

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Senate:

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith thirty (30) copies of the findings and recommendations of the Hawaii Tourism Authority (HTA) pursuant to HCR 72, "Urging the Hawaii Tourism Authority to Develop an Overall Strategy, Policy and Plan to Award Tourism Product Enrichment and Diversification Grants." Pursuant to Act 231, SLH 2001, I am also informing you that the report may be viewed electronically at www.hawaii.gov/tourism/rc.html.

Very Truly Yours,

LINDA LINGLE

Enclosures